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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

Dear Ezra 

Re: L0C2015-0161 — 15 Street SE Road Closure Application 

Water Resources filed a permanent road closure application for 15 Street SE between 42 Avenue 

SE and 46 Avenue SE on October 16, 2015. The file number is L0C2015-0161. 

Since then, the situation has changed and Water Resources does not require the road closure in 

the near future. We will be engaging with other stakeholders (Green Line, Transportation 

Planning etc.) regarding the schedule and possible future impact of their planned projects on the 

local road network. Working collaboratively with these stakeholders will result in a clearer 

understanding of the wider impact of these projects and will allow The City to more effectively 

engage all concerned parties including local businesses at the appropriate time. 

Based on the meeting with City Planning Department on March 20, 2017, this letter is to formally 

inform you that Water Resources will not be pursuing the Application LOC2011-0161 -15 Street 

SE Road Closure at this time and wish withdraw the application. 

Sincerely, 

Yanlong Niu 

Senior Project Engineer 

Water Resources - Bonnybrook Program Deliver 

T 403.268.3899 I F 403.268.3838 I Mail code 370 

4302 15 Street SE Calgary AB T2P 3M8 
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cc: 	Community Liaison - Office of the Councillors, Ward 9 

Andy Hughes, Manager, Bonnybrook Program Delivery 

Andy Dutton, Leader, Project Engineering Bonnybrook 
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